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TEAM COUNCIL COSTS AND BEST PRACTICE WORKING PARTY Ecclesiastical Insurance Discount 

 

Following an initiative at deanery level and discussion with Ecclesiastical Insurance, a 
discount on insurance premiums has been obtained for those churches and halls in the 
Bridgnorth benefice that are paying for 100% cover to Ecclesiastical Insurance. The 
discounts, which apply to renewals after 1 January 2019, are detailed below. PCCs should 
request a discount when renewing their policy quoting James Payne (underwriter at 
Ecclesiastical) as the reference. 
  
- St Mary Magdalene's Church, Bridgnorth - 10% 
- St Calixtus Church, Astley Abbots - 5%         
- St Nicholas Church, Oldbury - 5% 
- St Mary Magdalene's Church, Quatford - 5% 
- St Gregory's Church, Morville - 5% 
- St Peter and St Paul, Tasley – 5% 
 
- St James Church Hall, Bridgnorth - 5% 
- St Leonard's Church Hall, Bridgnorth - 5% 
  
A discount can be provided for those churches Ecclesiastical consider are on restricted cover 
and limited perils (Acton Round, Aston Eyre and Monkhopton) if full cover is chosen at 
renewal.  Ecclesiastical will be looking to increase the cover to 100% and provide full perils 
cover should these PCCs wish to do this. 
  
There is no change to the existing relationship between Ecclesiastical and individual PCCs 
who need to set their level of cover to suit and pay the premium direct to Ecclesiastical as 
now. 
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